
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Resident, 
 
Martlett Court Major Works - Application for UPVC Windows - Planning Committee Meeting 
(23/08154/COFUL) 30th April 2024 
 
As part of the major works at Martlett Court we will be replacing the windows to all flats. Initially we 
looked to install timber windows but were then asked if we would consider UPVC. Therefore, an 
additional planning application was made for UPVC windows.  

We now have the date that the UPVC window planning application (23/08154/COFUL) is due to be 
considered at the Planning Applications Sub Committee. 

Planning Applications Sub-Committee (1) - Tuesday 30th April 2024 6.30 pm 
 
Proposed venue: Rooms 18.01 & 18.03, 18th Floor, 64 Victoria Street, London, SW1E 6QP 
Contact: Katherine Stagg, Committee and Councillor 
Coordinator Email:  kstagg@westminster.gov.uk 
 
The agenda will be displayed in the week before the meeting. 
 
Planning Applications Sub-Committee meetings are held in a hybrid format which allows you to 
view and participate in the meeting either remotely or in person. The meeting will be held at 
Westminster City Hall, 64 Victoria Street, SW1E 6QP and will commence at 6.30pm. It is open to 
press and public and interested parties have the opportunity to address the Planning Sub-
Committee either in person or remotely. For further information on the registration process and 
allocation of speaking slots, please refer to our website: www.westminster.gov.uk/planning-
committee.  
 
Please note that if you wish to address the Sub-Committee you must register online by midday on 
the Friday prior to the Sub Committee date.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Resident Advocacy Team (Housing) 
Westminster City Council 
64 Victoria Street 
London 
SW1E 6QP 
 
Reference: Martlett Court T154 
 
 
Date: 19 April 2024 
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